

www.askwith.n-yorks.sch.uk

Weekly Newsletter No. 18 26th January 2023





Dear Parent/Carer,

As previously notified, online **Parents' Evenings** for all children in years Nursery to year 6 are taking place on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th February, 2.30-6pm. See attached details of how to book an appointment. The links to enable you to book an appointment will be sent out on <u>Monday 30th January at 2.30pm</u>. If you have changed your mobile number or email address since the last parents' evening (20th October 2022), please inform Mrs Bentley, by midday on Monday, so your details in the booking system can be changed.

As listed in 'Dates for your Diary,' we will once again be having a **Sports for Champions** event. On Friday 17th March, we will be welcoming Danny Evans, who is a British basket ball star! He will talk to the children in an assembly about his sporting career and leading a healthy lifestyle and then lead the children in a sponsored fitness circuit. All children from nursery to year 6 will be involved. The sponsorship forms will be sent home next week. After the costs of the event have been covered, 60% of the money raised from sponsorship will go to school and the remaining 40% will go to Sports for Champions to help unsponsored athletes.

See attached a further copy of the information about the **cross country race** taking place on Saturday 4th February.

As announced in the press, please note, there will be an **extra bank holiday** on Monday 8th May for the Coronation of King Charles III.

Year 6 parents please note—As a result of this extra bank holiday, the year 6 KS2 SATS will now take place Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th May inclusive.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Nayler, Headteacher

CROSS COUNTRY NEWS—Next race Saturday 4th February at Ben Rhydding—See details attached. If your child would like to take part, please email askwith@ycatschools.co.uk by Wednesday 1st February.

TERM DATES—

Friday 10th Feb—School closes for half term Monday 20th Feb—School re-opens

Friday 31st March—School closes for Easter Monday 17th April—Staff training day

Tuesday 18th April—School opens for summer term

Monday 1st May—School closed for Bank holiday Monday 8th May—School closed for King's Coronation

Full year term dates for 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 are on the school website

Headteacher: Mrs E Nayler Contact via telephone: 01943 462896 or email: askwith@ycatschools.co.uk